
 

  

September 29, 2020 

Issue Number: 986 
  

Discontinuation Notice: 3M™ OEM ZIP DIP Sockets 

  

To Our 3M Authorized Distributors, 
  

Due to manufacturing tooling that is approaching its end of life, 3M is discontinuing the 
3M™ OEM ZIP DIP Sockets. 

  
Part numbers to be discontinued 
  

3M Part # 3M SKU 

216-6278-00-3303 JE-1500-9273-0 

228-1296-00-3303     JE-1500-9272-2 

232-1297-00-3303 JE-1501-2622-3 

  
  

What actions and impact will this have on purchase orders?  
  

3M will be offering a last time buy (LTB) to customers of record for this product while 
supplies last. All orders for a LTB must be received by 3M or its authorized distributors 
by March 25th, 2021, and will be supplied on a first come, first served basis. 3M 
reserves the right to limit LTB quantities based on manufacturing capability, tooling 
availability and raw material availability. 
  

If you have questions relating to this notice, please contact your 3M Sales 
Representative or Customer Service Representative who will be pleased to help you.  
  

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership with 3M.  
  

 

 

http://app.channel.3m.com/e/er?s=1255997718&lid=5&elqTrackId=c8aaff1636074085800bcc9acacf954a&elq=b7bbc8554755495f832851deb04c1b3b&elqaid=803&elqat=1

